
CAMP SPLASH 
Dear Parents, 

Hello from Camp Splash. At Camp Splash this year, I am interested in having the kids ride their bikes, 

scooters or skate boards  as an activity. We would ride them in the park. This will be an optional activity. 

If your child does not want to or cannot ride a bike, he/she will have another activity to participate in. 

You would need to bring your child's bike and helmet and we would store it in the pool house 

throughout the week or weeks. The park now has a skateboard area and the kids would ride them there 

with a counselor present. 

We would be riding in a safe and guarded area throughout the park. But we cannot promise that your 

child will not get bumps or bruises. The counselors will have final say when and where your child will get 

to ride because of his/her abilities. This activity is to help promote fun and healthy fitness. We hope 

your child wants to participate. 

Thank You, 

 

Leah Drain 

Camp Splash Director 

  


